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Contact: Rep. Timothy Ramthun (608) 266-9175      

Rep. Ramthun Announces Hartford Listening Session 

MADISON- State Representative Timothy Ramthun (R-Campbellsport) issued the following 

statement regarding his upcoming listening session in Hartford: 

“I am very much looking forward to the opportunity to meet with and discuss the issues that my 

constituents care about while in Hartford. I value feedback and concerns from all my 

constituents, as hearing from them is the only way I can be the best representative I can be,” Rep. 

Ramthun stated.  

He continued, “Going forward, I plan to hold listening sessions on a monthly basis within the 

59th district. The plan is to cover every municipality in the district, not just the major cities and 

villages.” 

The Hartford listening session is scheduled for Friday, June 7th in the Common Council 

Chambers at Hartford City Hall (109 N Main Street, Hartford, WI 53027) from 1:00PM to 

2:00PM. Future listening sessions in Kewaskum for the second week in July and in the Holy 

Land area for the middle of August will be announced at a later date. 

To stay up to date with listening session announcements, please check Rep. Ramthun’s Facebook 

page, Twitter account, and weekly e-updates. Links to social media and past e-updates can be 

found on his website at: http://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/59/Ramthun 

 

### 

 

The 59th Assembly District includes Hartford, Kewaskum, Campbellsport, Eden, Cascade, Waldo, Mount 

Calvary, St. Cloud, and New Holstein. 
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